New Keys for Boat Ramp - The new lock will be installed on the boat ramp on March 31,
2025 and the current keys will no longer work.

If you use the boat ramp or fishing pier, you may pick up a new key at the Wildewood
Pool at one of the two following sessions:

e Saturday March 29, 2025 between 11 AM and 1 PM
¢ Sunday March 30, 2025 between Noon and 2 PM

Your 2025 HOA fees must be paid in full, or you must be current on a payment plan in order
to receive a key. You may pay online Online Payments Here or bring your payment when you
pick up the key. To arrange a payment plan, contact us at wildewoodboard@gmail.com or
903-202-0964. You must pay off at least 50% of your balance before a key will be issued.

There is no charge for the new key. One key per address. If you lose your key and need a
replacement, there will be a $20.00 charge.

Cleanup Day

Planning is underway for Wildewood's Annual Cleanup Day. The date will be announced
shortly. Dumpsters will be provided at the Community Center for disposal of items that
cannot go in your regular trash pickup. No vegetation as you can burn that. There will also
be a metal scrapper available, so bring your metalitems to be recycled and keep them out
of the landfill.


http://my.cheddarup.com/c/wildewood-owners-association-maintenance-fees-2025

